
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Tākaka Cohousing


Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 2:33 PM
To: Kirsty Fernandes <kirsty@takakacohousing.co.nz>
Cc: Simone Kidner <simone@takakacohousing.co.nz>, Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, "info@ourmapua.org"
<info@ourmapua.org>

Kirsty,

Thanks for the email.

The MDCA meets on the 2nd Monday of every month (except January).

We have a regular guest speaker slot at our public meeting and would be happy for you to share your project at one of these.


November is available, otherwise February onwards next year.

Where will your 2nd neighbourhood be located?

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh
MDCA Chair.
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